
                                          

                                                                                                                                

 Date : 22
nd

  October,2017 

Dear Parent, 

We take the pleasure to inform you that Kindergarten is stepping ahead to explore and research 

more on the facts and values of numbers, to help our students become knowledgeable we are 

organizing “The Little Mathematician Week” on the 22
nd

 Oct-2
nd

 Nov 2017. 

Objective: To apply the knowledge of Math in our everyday life. 

We hope to see you having fun with your kids learning Math at home too. 

Thanking you. 

Team – KG 
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